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Sheldon A. Neeley                                                           

TO:    All Proposers  

FROM:  Lauren Rowley 
  Purchasing Manager 

DATE:  February 01, 2022 

SUBJECT:   Addendum #01 – Proposal #22000523 – HEAVY TOWING SERVICES 
 

This addendum has been issued because of the following circumstance:  

Due to the forecasted inclement weather for our area Wednesday and Thursday, this bid 

opening has been rescheduled for Monday, February 7, 2022 @ 11:00 AM EST.  

 

Bids will now be accepted and valid if received up to this revised date and time of 02/07/22 

by 11:00 AM.  

 

All RFP Documentation, Google Meet information and bid terms remain unchanged.  

 

Acknowledgement of this Addendum is NOT required for valid submission. 
 

All other bidding terms, requirements, and conditions continue as indicated in the remaining 

original bid documents.  The Purchasing Manager, Lauren Rowley, is an officer for the City of 

Flint with respect to this RFP.   

In the submission of their proposal, Proposer must acknowledge receipt of this addendum.  

Proposer shall acknowledge this addendum by signing and returning one copy of this notice 

with their submission. 

Company Name:  _______________________________________________________________  

Address:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

City / State / Zip:  _______________________________________________________________  

Telephone:  _________________Fax:  _________________ Email:  _______________________  

Print Name:  __________________________Title:  ___________________________   

Signature:  _______________________________Date:  _______________________   

Thank you. 

 

Purchasing Manager 

City of Flint 


